
 

AES (ASSOCIATED ENGINEERS & SURVEYORS) MERGES WITH MSG! 

February 4, 2020 

 
Associated Engineers & Surveyors (AES) of Adrian, Michigan has merged with The Mannik & Smith 
Group, Inc. (MSG). A well-known and respected company, AES has been providing full service land 
surveying and civil engineering in Lenawee County and Southeast Michigan for over 50 years. MSG 
President and CEO, Rich Bertz adds “AES’s experience and reputation of providing quality 
professional services to their clients, matches MSG’s desire to bring Technical Skill and Creative 
Spirit to each and every client and project. AES and MSG have provided professional engineering 
and surveying services to the region independently over the years and moving forward as MSG will 
bring added services and capabilities to each of the clients that we serve.” 
 
Current AES President Kevin Pickford, PS, joins MSG as a Vice President and Shareholder, and will 
continue to lead daily operations in the Adrian office. Kevin joined AES in 1995 as a surveyor in 
training and continued his growth to become a partner in 2000 and eventually the President of AES. 
In addition to Kevin, Jeremy Pickford, PE, Steve Young, PS (past AES President), and all staff will 
continue in similar capacity at MSG. According to Kevin, “This merger brings depth and expansion of 
services to our growing customer base. My staff and I are excited and looking forward to our future 
as part of the MSG vision.” 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://manniksmithgroup.com/latest/aes-associated-engineers-surveyors-merges-with-msg 
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